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REQUEST FOR II{FOR ATION DISSEMII{AIIOI{ OF THE SURVEY ON LEARJ{II{G
ATHE ATICS FOR STUT'ENTS wlTH SPECIAL NEEOS

To: OIC - Assbtant Sdrools Division Superiniendents
Public Schools Distnd Supervisors
Public Elementary and Socondary School Hseds
All Others Concamed

1 . Atlach€d herevrith i8 DepEd Memorsndum titled Requesl for lnformation Disserdnation of th€

Survey on Loarning Mathematics for Studonts with Specisl Needs for your guidance and rE{€rEnce,

2. lmmediate dissemination of lhk MenErandum is d€sired.
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This is witJl reference to the communication from the SEAMEO Rcgional
Centre for QITEP in Matheinatics (SEAQiM) regarding the request for
information dissemination of the "Survey on Learning Mathematics for
Students with Special Needs."

The SEAQiM has finalized a survey on leaming mathematics for students with
special necds. Ttris is a part of the Inter-Cent'e Collaboration (ICC) Project
entitled "Redefining t}le Needs of Special Education Students for Mathematjcs
in Southeast Asia," a project initiated by SEAQiM and ful}y supported by ttre
SEAMEO Secretariat and other partnering institutions.

In this regard, we would like to seek your assistance in disseminating
information on tJle survey. It would be highly appreciated if teactcrs o,
stltda'n,fs uttth qtecla'l needs could answer the suwey tlrough the link
http:/ /bit.lu/ SurueasDNBnalish oa or beforc 31 Ury 2021.

For further coordination o$ the ruatter, your staff may contact the
International Coopeiation OfEce tlrough email at ic@deped.gov.ph.

Thank you very much.
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Telephone No.: (02) E637-6463/2j Email Address: ico@deped.6ov.ph


